
The Leicester Greek School and the Community Partnerships Team at the British Museum are cordially inviting you to an exciting object-

handling workshop! The event will be covered by the Cyprus Broadcasting Corporation (RIK) and will be shown on the TV show "Η Παροικία μας"! 

 

Date: Saturday, 6 February 2016  

 

Time: 12-2pm  

 

Venue: Leicester Greek School 

 

This is a wonderful opportunity for you to 

 spend time with your children/grandchildren and other members of the community 

 explore authentic objects from the museum’s ethnographic collection 

 take part in a range of object handling activities to make up and share stories around these objects, and  

 gain new experiences.  

 

We would also like to ask each participant to bring one object that means something to you, your family or your culture. Your object does not have to be 

exotic or expensive or very old, but it’s important that there is a story behind it. 

 

To find out more information about this opportunity or to reserve a place email Marina Charalampidi at Charalampidi.marina@gmail.com or 

leicestergreekschool@gmail.com 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Greek School!  

 
Note: Special thanks to the British Academy for providing the funding for this workshop.  
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